
What we are learning in Reception
 Autumn Term 1:

The Story of Me 
Our focus this half term will be on developing children’s 

positive sense of self and their understanding of their 
own place in the Ladysmith school community. We will 

spend time talking together and finding out about 
ourselves, our classmates and others. Through talk and 
stories, we will explore what it means to be a person, 
how our likes and dislikes make us unique and learn 

about how we can value and show love to others. We will 
start teaching children how to access the provision 
independently and the routines for the school day. 
Children will learn how to make positive behaviour 

choices, create positive interactions, and co-operate and 
resolve conflicts. We will find out about how to keep our 

bodies and minds healthy and safe, recognising the 
amazing things we can all do. We will use books, stories 
and videos to find out about people who live in different 
places and celebrate the diversity of our community and 

the wider world.

We are 
learning 

these 
poems by 

heart.

We are 
learning 

these signs.

We are learning how 
to make others feel 

welcome, how to use 
gentle hands and to 
start recognising our 

feelings.

We are developing 
spatial reasoning 

through construction, 
play and problem 
solving activities.

We are starting to 
learn to solve 

problems in social 
situations using 
Kelso's choices.

We are learning our 
Set 1 single sounds 
and blending these 
with 'Fred talk' to 
hear, say and read 

words.

We are learning 
how to be 

'ready, 
respectful and 

safe'.

We can 'choose it, 
use it and put it 

away'.

We are learning about 
the changes which 

occur in Autumn and 
will find out about 

seasonal food.

We will have 
an 'Apple 

Day' as the 
first of our '50 

things to do 
at Ladysmith'.
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